
February 12, 2005 

 

Alan, 

 

Sorry you can't make it. We are having a pretty good 

time, except we spend a lot of time in traffic. 

Wednesday we went to Homosassa Springs State Park, and 

that was the most fun we've had so far. It was like a 

little zoo, with alligators, manatees and lots of 

birds. Thursday we went to a town just north of 

Orlando to visit a neurofeedback practitioner Carol 

knew from her email discussion group. Not much fun for 

me, but I didn't expect it to be. Yesterday we spent 

several hours at the Salvador Dali Museum in St. 

Petersburg. That was interesting. Today we went to a 

park on the south side of St. Petersburg that was 

supposed to be good for birding. We took an hour long 

tram tour of the park, but didn't see much of note. 

Then we visited Sunken Gardens, which was full of 

tropical plants. We just got back from church and a 

trip to a Dairy Queen. Tomorrow I hope to get to 

Honeymoon Island State Park, on the Gulf just north of 

Clearwater. 

 

Steve 

 

 

--- Alan Jansen <alan.jansen@comcast.net> wrote: 

 

> Hi Steve and Carol, 

>  

> We're clearly not going to be coming down.  Had too 

> many things scheduled  

> such that we would only have been able to come for a 

> few days.  Couldn't see  

> the expense for a small amount of time especially 

> when we didn't have much  

> of a sense of what we wanted to do anyway. 

>  

> Hope you are enjoying yourselves and take a lot of 

> pics.  We'll see you when  

> you get back.  Maybe next time we can plan further 

> ahead to do something  

> together. 

>  

> Alan  

>  

>  

>  

 


